## UWM REZONING REQUEST CHRONOLOGY OF EVENTS AND COMMUNICATIONS

**December 29, 2011** – UWM purchases CSM campus; property is renamed "Northwest Quadrant" or "NWQ".

**January 24, 2011** — Regular Mariners NA meeting. Mariners invited Heather Harbach, Claude Schuttey and Nelson Ogbuagu to come and speak on NWQ in general and parking at NWQ. Questions were raised on how many beds would go into NWQ.

**January 25, 2011** – Meeting with Alderman Kovac and UWM representatives at City Hall to discuss UWM rezoning request.

**February 17, 2011** -- Meeting at UWM with neighborhood association leadership and UWM leadership regarding NWQ use and zoning. At this meeting, it was agreed neighbors could attend the NWQ committee meetings.

March 7, 2011 – UWM files application to rezone NWQ from Detailed Planned Development to Institutional.

March 8, 2011 – Mariners invited to UWM to present Statement of Principles at the NWQ committee meeting, during open comments.

**April 21, 2011** – Meeting at UWM between Alderman Kovac and UWM administrators re: NWQ use and zoning.

April 26, 2011 - City of Milwaukee City Plan Commission public hearing re: UWM rezoning request.

May 3, 2011 -- UWM attendance at regular Mariners NA meeting. Gave updates as usual on NWQ and other UWM projects/events/happenings.

May 17, 2011 - City of Milwaukee ZND Public Hearing re: UWM rezoning request.

May 24, 2011 – UWM hosts meeting with neighbors, open to all associations, re: NWQ use and zoning. UWM leadership attended.

June 2, 2011 -- Christy sent letter to Mariners, outlining discussion from 5/24 meeting.

June 6, 2011 -- Mariners responded to 6/2 letter from Christy, with their own edits.

Jun 6, 2011 -- Revised letter from Christy sent to Bill Werner.

June 7, 2011 – ZND Committee Meeting continued; UWM appeared. Before UWM's request was heard, Alderman requested holdover in order to continue discussions with neighbors.

July 6, 2011 - Meeting at UWM with UW System and Regents re: NWQ and Mariners' Request for MOU

**July 19, 2011** -- Chancellor hosts meeting/reception with neighborhood leadership at NWQ, regarding use of and plans for NWQ.

October 11, 2011 -- Regular Mariners NA meeting. UWM attends and provides updates as usual on NWQ and other UWM projects/events/happenings. Snow emergency parking option was proposed.

October 24, 2011 – Meeting at UWM with Nik Kovac and UWM leadership regarding NWQ rezoning request and neighbor concerns.

**November 22, 2011** – Meeting at City Hall between Mayor, Chancellor, Police Chief, and various City/UWM/MPD representatives regarding student behavior; task force proposed and UWM agreed. Regular meeting schedule established for task force.

**December 2, 2011** -- Snow emergency option finalized, information sent to Mariners to share with membership.

**December 8, 2011** – Heather meets with a small group of Mariners, regarding their concerns about the flashing, red lights on the signs put up at NWQ.

December 21, 2011 -- Red lights turned off

March 6, 2012 -- Meeting at UWM with Mariners, to discuss red light signs and other NWQ issues. Quality of Life document is shared at this meeting. Attended by UWM leadership.

March 30, 2012 — Meeting with Bill Werner, Geoff Hurtado, and Heather, regarding specific questions from Bill about NWO.

May 2, 2012 -- Meeting with Mariners and UWM representatives re: UWM rezoning request.

May 4, 2012 - Meeting with Mariners and UWM representatives re: UWM rezoning request.

May 10, 2012 – Meeting with neighborhood association presidents re: quality of life concerns, UWM rezoning request, and creation of working group to address future concerns and partnerships. Attended by UWM leadership.